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Patriarch Kirill’s condolences over the death
of Patriarch Abuna Paul of Ethiopia
Patriarch Abuna Paul of the Ethiopian Church died on August 16, 2012, in Addis Ababa. His Holiness
Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia sent the following message of condolences to the Synod of
the Ethiopian Church:

 

 

To: the Holy Synod of the Church of Ethiopia

 

I was grieved to learn about the demise of His Holiness Abuna Paul who has headed the Church of
Ethiopia for twenty years. 

 

His Holiness was a highly gifted and comprehensively and deeply educated man. He exerted much
effort to revive the Ethiopian Church, to improve the theological education and to develop church
charitable work. He was a committed supporter of inter-Christian cooperation, giving special attention to
the development of relations with the Russian Orthodox Church. 

 

May the All-Merciful Lord put his soul in the dwelling of the righteous!

 

Eternal memory!

 

With love in Christ, 

 

+ KIRILL

Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia

 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/53831/
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